
LaGrange County RC Club 
January 12 Business Newsletter 

 

 
 

 

Vern opened the meeting with 8 members present. 
Jerry gave the Secretary's report and it was 
approved as read. Jim gave the treasurer's report of 
$1149.81 

New Business:  We add no new business just a general roundtable. Snow removal was discussed and it 
was decided to see if we could just force our way back with four wheel vehicles. Vern discussed his 
purchase of a Hitec battery charger. We had a show and tell session on it's use and function.  
 

Old Business: None 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 

Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

 

Editors Comments:  Next years dues are due by April and so is a signed lease agreement. Dues are $10 
for the year. Be sure to get your AMA up to date.  


